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Index 700-020 
Multi-Column Ground Signs 

 
ORIGINATION 

Date: June 29, 2023 

Name: Dana Knox 

Phone: (850) 414-5413 

Email: Dana.Knox@dot.state.fl.us 
 
COMMENTARY 

The change is to be consistent with how the MUTCD dimensions signs. Section 700 and 995 will also 
need to be updated to be consistent with MUTCD. 
 
 
COMMENTS AND RESPONSES   

BLACK = Industry Review Comments    BLUE = Standard Plans Response   GREEN = Change Made to Index      
 

Name: Emmeth Duran 
Date: 9/14/2023 
COMMENT: 
Consider updating the “FRONT ELEVATION” graphic to show the top of foundations 6” above ground at 
the top side of the slope if sod and flush if concrete with flat grade. This is to satisfy typical maintenance 
needs 
 
 
RESPONSE: Thank you for this suggestion.  We will ask our CO Maintenance about this and note for 
consideration with the next book release. 
 
CHANGE MADE TO INDEX: No. 
 
Response Date: 9/14/2023 
 
 
 


